
 

 

 

 

2017-18 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

We are working to establish a stronger Parent-Teacher Club for our 

community.  In order to achieve this, we need more members!  Our goal is to 

create a sustainable Parent-Teacher Club that supports the students and staff of 

Whitney High School.  We will take on projects that are vital to the success of 

our school and its Strategic Plan. 

 

Some of the projects and events that we are looking for a strong PTC to help 

with include but are not limited to: 

          Breaking Down the Wall 

          Classroom Items (“Wish-List”) 

          School Supplies 

          Staff Appreciation 

          Student Scholarships 

          Technology Upgrades 

 

BECOME A MEMBER TODAY & SAVE THE DATE 

1st Meeting – September 13, 2017 at 6:30 PM in the library 

  

2017-18 WHS PTC MEMBERSHIP FORM 

Member Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Student Name (if Parent) ______________________________________________________ Grade __________ 

Contact Email ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this form along with cash or check for $10 made out to Whitney HS Boosters.   

Forms can be returned on Back to School Night, delivered to the front office, or mailed to:                                             

Whitney PTC, 701 Wildcat Blvd., Rocklin, CA 95765 


